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Supporting insulin-dependent diabetic patients 

 

Wockhardt UK has been committed to the provision of porcine and bovine insulins for many 

years, recognising the medical needs and preferences of each individual person with 

diabetes.  

The Department of Health fully accepts that some people are better suited to porcine or 

bovine insulin and that these insulins should continue to be made available. Because 

Wockhardt UK firmly believes in maintaining freedom of choice for those needing insulin, 

we can offer reassurance that Hypurin® porcine and bovine insulin will continue to be 

available for the foreseeable future.  
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